
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 December 2016 

 

 

Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline 
 
REFERENCE TARIFF VARIATION - 1 JANUARY 2017 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published an annual reference tariff variation for the 
Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP).  The approved reference tariffs are 1.9 per 
cent higher than current reference tariffs. 

The DBNGP access arrangement includes a requirement for the owner DBNGP (WA) 
Transmission Pty Limited (DBP) to produce an annual tariff variation notice for its gas pipeline.  
This notice enables its users to understand the basis of DBP’s proposed tariffs and pricing policies 
for 2017. 

The ERA has verified that DBP’s reference tariff variation is in accordance with the tariff variation 
mechanism in the current access arrangement. 

The variations in the reference tariffs are shown in the table below.  DBP’s letter to the ERA is 
available on our website. 

Tariff Variation Effective 
from 1 January 2017 

Capacity Reservation 
Tariff 

Commodity Tariff Total Reference Tariff  

Full Haul T1 Reference Tariff 
($/GJ/day) 

1.189097 0.130436 1.319533 

Part Haul P1 Reference Tariff 
($/GJ/day/km) 

0.000850 0.000093 0.000943 

Back Haul B1 Reference Tariff 
($/GJ/day/km)  

0.000850 0.000093 0.000943 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Lincoln Flindell      Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7961      Work: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Mobile: 0428 859 826 
        Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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